NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

TO THE RESIDENTS OF CROCKERY TOWNSHIP, OTTAWA COUNTY, M.

On March 16, 2020 at 7:00 P.M. at Crockery Township Hall, the Crockery Township Board of Trustees
will hold a public hearing to consider making application for the Michigan Natural Resources Trust Fund
Grant for the Nunica Junction Trailhead in the amount of $116,000.

Crockery Township will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, such as signers for the
hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting, to individuals
with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon (7) days’ notice to the Crockery Township. Individuals with
disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Crockery Township by writing or calling
the Township.



